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Kind, Respectful, Resilient

Friday 23" February 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

My favourite time of year is upon us, World Book Day! This year it takes place on
Thursday 7th March 2024.

We have chosen to have the theme of adventure stories.

Children will be introduced to an online workshop called ‘'The adventures of Fillolog'. Each
year group will be given a part of the story to explore and will complete various activities
throughout the morning to create Fillolog's adventure. In the afternoon, classes will pair
up to do some shared reading and also choose a teacher to visit to hear one of their
favourite stories. Our day will finish with a whole school assembly, revealing the full story
of Fillolog and the adventure children have created for him.

As per usual, children are welcome to come to school dressed in fancy dress if they wish;
as your favourite book character. Please also bring in your favourite stories to share
during our shared reading sessions in the afternoon.

If you have any questions please pop me a message via the School Ping or enquire with
your class teacher.

I really look forward to seeing all of your costumesl!!

Best Wishes,

Miss Blotz
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